
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in the 2017 Foothills Area Health Education Center 
(AHEC) Pathway to Med School program. 

 
We are in the process of updating informational materials for the 2017 program and 

will upload them to our website as soon as possible. Please check our other 
webpages for more information on: 

 

Resources for Students Interested in Healthcare 

The Pathway to Med School Program 

Students Assistance for Clinical Training Placements 

Continuing Education Resources for Healthcare Professionals 

 
For more information please contact the Pathway to Med School program 

coordinator. 
 

Deenene Chandler, Special Projects Coordinator 
Foothills Area Health Education Center (AHEC) 

Deenene.chandler@nghs.com 
(770) 219-8130 

 

Thank You 

http://www.foothillsahec.org/recruit
http://www.foothillsahec.org/ptms
http://www.foothillsahec.org/train
http://www.foothillsahec.org/retain
mailto:Deenene.chandler@nghs.com

